
Valley Trail Riders

August 14, 2024 Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 by President Lorrie Busby.  Officers present were President - Lorrie Busby and Secretary - Caron Paschke.
There were a total of 12 members present.  Welcome to our new members who joined at the meeting Tim and Jo Scott and Cindy Hutcheson.

Secretary's Report - The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed.  Chris Darmon made a motion to accept the minutes which was seconded by Melissa Myers.  The motion passed.

Treasurer's Report - There were no changes from the previous meeting.

Park Liaison Reports:

Rock Cut - Jeff Edwards and Matt Wheeler have looked at the repairs necessary for the shelter and hope to have more information at the next meeting.

Forest Preserves - Debbi Hamilton reported that Ag lime for the new poles at Seward has been requested.  The County will try to take care of it.

Franklin Creek - No report.

Lockwood - No Report.

Social Media Committee:
Webpage - Terry Busby reminded members to make only 1 entry per event.  If a ride time is accidentally entered twice another entry can be made with a negative time to cancel out one of the entries.  The same name must be used for every entry, no shortened names.
Facebook - No report.
Social Media Assistant - Melissa Myers has been working on the Associate Membership program.  She related several ideas for promotions and solicitations.  Melissa also requested a committee to assist with solicitations.  Volunteers were Chris Darmon, Lorrie Busby and Caron Paschke.

Ride Committee – No report

Club Apparel - There is merchandise available.

Social Committee - No report.

Christmas Committee - Plans are being made for this year's party.  We are looking for donations for the Silent Auction.  A request was made for approval of $500 for the event.  Debbi Hamilton made a motion to approve the request which was seconded by Melissa Myers.  The motion passed.

There was no Old or New Business brought up for discussion.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Chris Darmon and seconded by Melissa Myers.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:04.


